
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Steven Dentel <dentel@udel.edu> 

Date: Tue, Jan 22, 2013 at 12:32 AM 

 Subject: Re: Questions About UGS 0220 and 0221 

To: Fred Hofstetter <fth@udel.edu> 

Cc: Tripp Shenton <shenton@udel.edu> 

 

Fred, 

 I can only answer for UGS0221 (minor in Environmental Sustainability).  FREC 343 is a definite addition 
to the list of sustainability-related breadth courses.  We would be hesitant to add FREC100 since all the 
other courses are at least 300-level to provide significant challenge in the minor.  A 100-level course 
would not be consistent in this regard and could also lead to an imbalance in enrollment. 

 I'm out of the country, but let me know if a phone conversation would be in order and I'll makethe 
necessary arrangements. 

 I'm copying Tripp Shenton who will coordinate a response re UGS0222 (minor in Sustainable 
Infrastructure). 

 Steve 

 

On 1/21/2013 5:44 PM, Fred Hofstetter wrote: 

Dear Steven, 

 In my role as UGS chair, I have a couple of questions for you regarding proposals UGS 0220 and 0221 
that you see on the UGS agenda at 
http://www.facsen.udel.edu/sites/agendas/UGSAGENDA2013Jan14.htm. 

 First, in UGS 0220, would you be willing to add to the list of possible electives the courses FREC 100 
(Sustainable Development) as well as FREC 343 (Environmental Economics)? 

 Second, in UGS 0221, would you be willing to include FREC 100 as a breadth course and also include 
FREC 343 as a possible elective? 

 I am copying this message to Karren Helsel-Spry of the Faculty Senate and to Steven Hastings, who is 
the UGS committee member who made these suggestions. UGS often is the forum where these kinds of 



interdepartmental connections get made and additional electives get added to curricula. Please hit 
Reply All to let us know if you think these are good ideas. 

 All the best, 

 Fred 


